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Pi Chi Omega Unveils Redesigned Website to Enhance Member Benefits 

 

The nation’s premiere pest management fraternity has revealed it’s new, user-friendly website. Pi 

Chi Omega will begin using an Association Management System (AMS), called Membee, which 

utilizes a website inter-face to provide user-friendly benefits to fraternity members. 

 

Some of the high points are: 

• Members will be able to update their member information and have it instantly updated on 

the membership directory and all the other places that matter. 

• Invoicing will be a breeze and paying invoices will be even easier - you'll even be able to 

opt to have your membership auto-renew each year. 

• You'll be able to register and pay for events quickly and we'll be able to keep you updated 

about each event you're planning to attend at the drop of a hat! 

• Information within Membee also plugs into our brand-new website, all aimed at keeping 

content fresh and up to date! 

Fraternity President Dale Baker credits the organization’s continued success to “our members 

because they are passionate about our industry and have a strong desire to acquire and share 

knowledge.” 

 

################# 

 

Pi Chi Omega is a national fraternity for pest control professionals. Initiated in 1950 by six 

students of Dr. John V. Osmun at Purdue University, the fraternity today is comprised of nearly 

450 members representing 38 states and 4 foreign countries. These members are some of the most 

distinguished, dedicated, and talented professionals in the pest control industry. And these 

professionals are interdisciplinary in scope. They cover a broad spectrum of disciplines, 

including: Entomologists, Vertebrate Pest Specialists, Corporate Technical Directors, Equipment 

and Pesticide Product Specialists, Company Owners and Managers, Sanitarians, Business and 

Marketing Specialists, Consultants, Researchers. Journalists and Publishers. 

 

For more information, please call our Executive Director, Andrea Coron, at 540-376-3617 or visit 

our website at www.pichiomega.org. 

 

 


